Octavia ‘Open Street’ Project

Public Open House
Tuesday, June 4 at 7/pm

As part of the Octavia Boulevard Enhancement Project, SFMTA is advancing a proposal to close one
block of Octavia Street — between Linden and Hayes streets — to vehicular traffic to create safer
travel conditions around Patricia’s Green. The project is in response to long-standing requests from
residents to calm traffic and create more public space around Hayes Valley’s central gathering area.

The project will also simplify the Hayes & Octavia intersection by providing shorter crosswalks and a
more defined bicycle crossing, additionally benefitting transit and vehicle flow. More loading space will
be provided on Fell Street to accommodate the growing demand for passenger loading.

After several years of studying temporary closures tied to community events, we invite you to an open
house to speak with staff about what we learned and provide your feedback. This is an opportunity to
formally comment on the project prior to it being considered by the SFMTA Board of Directors.

One-way traffic flow on Linden St
between Laguna and Octavia
reversed to eastbound to maintain
access to Patricia's Green.

Painted safety zone to improve visihility
and shorten crossing distances.
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Contra-flow bike lane to faciliate
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For.more information, visit:
SFMTA.com/Qctavia
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